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Authentic
Southern Italian Cuisine

Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148
www.fusilli.ca
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LOCAL
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SPOT

SPOT
Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL
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Dr. Imelda Gunawan
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Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith
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L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Area Rug Cleaning  •  Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom  •  Appraising  •  Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E.       416.366.0707

www.TurcoPersian.com

focused on your vision

569 King Street East    647.539.3937
www.corktowneyecare.com

Fresh breads, cheeses,

deli, pastries,

catering, gift baskets.

Serving Cabbagetown

since 1980

473 Parliament St.

416-928-0291

www.theepicureshop.com

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Theron Fryer, Manager

theron.fryer@dignitymemorial.com

James Munroe, General Manager
james.munroe@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

SPOT

Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.  416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

De La Salle College "Oaklands"

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

PREGNANT?
NEED HELP?
Call Birthright

Helpline 1-800-550-4900
Toronto  416-469-1111

www.birthright.org

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882  C 416-543-8852

Sylvia Amante
Mehdi Hassanianesfahani

Cliff GerocheJon Amante Isabel Amante
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June 2023 2022 Diff
Last Wkd $ 02,010 $ 02,791 � $ 12,781
Mth Total $ 10,334 $ 14,359 � $ 14,025

The Sisters of  Life are hosting a Day of  
Prayer and Healing for women seeking 
healing after abortion.  This day is an 
opportunity to experience the loving mercy 
of  God and the joy of  healing in Christ, 
in a confi dential and sacred space.  It will 
include a witness of  mercy, a Scripture 
refl ection, personal prayer, opportunity 
for Sacramental Confession, and the Holy 
Sacrifi ce of  the Mass.  There is no fee for the 
day, lunch will be provided.  Please contact 
the Sisters of  Life for more information and 
location details at 416-463-2722 or email 
toronto@sistersofl ife.org 

Liturgical Publications will be setting 
up the advertisements for our church 
bulletin.  The advertising will begin in 
September 2023 & supports the bulletin 
service.  Please support the bulletin and 
advertise your product or service.  Call 
Liturgical Publications at 905-624-4422. 

An Irish summer camp for children, aged 4 
to 14, will be held at St. Paul's from Monday, 
July 24 to Friday, July 28.   The camp offers 
an introduction into Irish culture, including 
language, singing, musical instruments, 
dance, sports and crafts, fi nishing with 
a showcase concert for families will be 
held at the end of  the week. 
For more information 
or to register visit 

or scan the code.  

Sadly, parish expenses do not take a 
summer holiday and still need to be paid. 
Please continue to support us throughout 
the summer while you are on vacation.
Have a save and enjoyable holiday!

Don’t carry cash or even own cheques?  
Want to collect miles or points on your 
credit card?  A single or monthly donation 
through your credit card is a great option.  
Tax receipts are issued immediately for a 
single donation and at the end of  the year 
for a recurring gift.  Select the Donate 
button at 
or scan the QR code.  Please 
ensure that “St. Paul’s 
Basilica, Toronto” is selected 
from the Parish drop down 
menu when signing up.

Interested in helping the homeless? Street Patrol is a weekly  volunteer walk through 
Toronto's downtown core, offering food and friendship to the homeless.  Volunteer 
by yourself  or organize a group of  friends. Patrol once or as many times as you 
wish. Please note that food and drinks are prepared independently 
by you ahead of  time.  Individuals or small groups do not need to 
contact Street Patrol in advance. You may just show up.  Groups of  
12 people or more, please book ahead.  Scan the QR code or visit 

  for more information.

Catholic Cemeteries & Funeral Services - 
Archdiocese of  Toronto invites all families 
within the Archdiocese of  Toronto to 
participate in the Annual Mass for the 
Faithful Departed on Wednesday August 
16, 2023, at 7:00 p.m.
For information on Cemetery 
locations and Celebrants for 
this year’s Annual Mass visit 

 or 
scan the QR code. 
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The Canada Day long weekend is upon 
us.  Confederation, now 156 years 
ago, began with four provinces, Nova 
Scotia, New Brunswick, Quebec and 
Ontario.  The Canadian population has 
just surpassed 40 million.  In 1961, the 
year I was born, the population was 
only 18 million.  We’ve really grown!  
We’ve also seen a transformation of  
our self-understanding.  There are 
people here literally from all parts 
of  the world.  We have begun to 
acknowledge that there very much was 
a 'Canada' here already, well before the 
arrival of  European immigration.  
We believe that the Holy Spirit is 
working through each of  us, especially 

if  we are welcoming the Lord’s 
voice; “Speak Lord, Your servant is 
listening”.  There is a great work we are 
all engaged in, of  building up Christ’s 
body right here, to reflect maturely and 
wonderfully the New Covenant.  
Perhaps someday the terms we use in 
our Constitution may change to reflect 
that our First Nations peoples are 
at the heart of  our country.  Despite 
the very secular age in which we live, 
we should not lose hope.  Our faith 
proposes a positive way of  living, that 
not only conforms to the Gospel, 
but has positive consequences in our 
human lives – healthier relationships 
for one. 

I hope we all take some time this summer 
to listen to God speak deeply to the very 
heart of  our lives, so that when our busy 
lives return in September, we are more 
centred on Christ and freer to glow with 
His light.  I look forward to the ways in 
which Christ is going to be richly present 
here in our community at St. Paul’s.
Have a safe, enjoyable and renewing 
summer! 
In Christ,

Our next bulletin will be published on 
August 6 and resume weekly publications 
in September. Mass intentions for July 
will be listed in August's bulletin. 

The parish offi ce will be closed on:
July 3 for Canada Day,
August 4 & 7 for the Civic Holiday,
September 1, 4 & 5 for Labour Day

�

We wish to extend 
a warm welcome 
to all visitors who 
attend Mass with 
us at St. Paul’s 
Basilica. We are 
happy to have you 
with us and invite 
you to introduce 
yourself  to Fr. 
Bob O’Brien at 
the end of  Mass.  

If  you attend frequently, we encourage 
you to consider joining our parish 
and becoming a member of  our faith 
community. Each individual member 

of  our parish is 
an important part 
of  our Catholic 
Family, sharing in 
gifts of  faith from 
the Lord which 
are strengthened 
and deepened by 
our Communion 
in Jesus Christ.

Contact our parish offi ce to 
register at 416-364-7588 or 
stpaulsbasilica@archtoronto.org. If  you are 
already a registered parishioner we would 
like to thank you for all your support!
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ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Theron Fryer, Manager
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James Munroe, General Manager
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Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide
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MOSS PARK
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    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.  416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

De La Salle College "Oaklands"

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

PREGNANT?
NEED HELP?
Call Birthright

Helpline 1-800-550-4900
Toronto  416-469-1111

www.birthright.org

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882  C 416-543-8852

Sylvia Amante
Mehdi Hassanianesfahani

Cliff GerocheJon Amante Isabel Amante




